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 UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Dec  
19-Jan 2  Winter Break ï no school 
 
Jan  
3 Students Return to School 
4  9:30 am PTO Meeting in cafeteria  

11 Raising Caneôs Spirit Night 
12 Cultural Day 
13 Teacher Workday/Students No School 
16 Student/Staff Holiday  
23 Report Cards Go Home 
24 5:30-7 pm STEAM Night-more info coming  
26 Texas Roadhouse Spirit Night 
 
 

Feb  
  1 5 pm District Spelling Bee @ BC 
  7 Papa Johnôs Spirit Night 

10 5:30- 8 pm Valentineôs Dance 

13-16  Book Fair 

13 KISS Luncheons for 4th, 3rd, 2nd, and 1st 

14 KISS Luncheons for 5th, PK, K, and ECSE 

15 Raising Canes Spirit Night  

17 Teacher Workday/Students No School 

20 Professional Day/Students No School 

21 3rd ï 5th Reading Benchmark 

22 5th Science Benchmark 

23 Texas Roadhouse Spirit Night  

24 Name that Book School Contest 

 Go Texan Day 

28 3rd ï 5th Math Benchmark  

 
 
 
         

                   

  
   
 

Dear Adam Families,  

As I reflect back on our fall semester, I feel 

so thankful to serve this wonderful 

community.  I have enjoyed getting to 

know you and your students.  We had a 

busy first semester!  Your students have 

grown so much ς academically, mentally, 

and physically.  LΩƳ ǾŜǊȅ ǇǊƻǳŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 

growth that they have shown and thank 

you for your partnership. 

LΩŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǘŀƪe a moment to thank our 

wonderful PTO.  Our PTO volunteers and 

board members have worked tirelessly 

over the last two weeks to support our 

students and staff members.  Between 

Santa Night, our holiday fair, choir 

performances, a staff luncheon, and 

holiday parties, they gave so much of their 

time to our Adam community.  We 

appreciate you!  

May you and your family have a wonderful 

Winter Break!  

Carrie McCollister 

Principal 

 

 

http://www.cfisd.net/


 
 

  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

                                 
  NOTICE TO PARENTS 

 

As a parent of a student at a campus receiving Title I funds, federal law allows you to ask for information 

ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ŎŜǊǘƛŦƛŎŀǘƛƻƴΣ ŎƻƭƭŜƎŜ ƳŀƧƻǊΣ ŀƴŘ ŀŘǾŀƴŎŜŘ ŘŜƎǊŜŜǎ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ǘŜŀŎƘŜǊόǎύΦ  ¸ƻǳ ŀƭǎƻ ƘŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ 

right to request information about the qualifications of a teacher aide or paraprofessional providing direct 

services to your child.  If you would like to receive this information, you may contact the Tameka Pressley at 

281-897-1349.                     
     
 

                                                                           

 

 

 

School Messenger 

Please go to the front page of the www.cfisd.net 

Website to sign up for school messenger. 

Every Friday  pirit  

Day at  Adam. Students 

wearing an Adam Spirit 

shirt on  Fridays,  can 

wear   hat for  the  

 

Reminder! Go to ZPassPlus.com to sign up for email or text messages 

when and where you student gets on and off the bus. If you have any 

questions, please call the number on the website. There is a $3.00 

replacement fee for lost or damaged badges. 

 

Follow us on social media  

Face Book 

Adam Elementary School ð CFISD  

Twitter  

@AdamElementary  

Instagram  

adamelementarycfisd  

 

PERSONAL ITEMS: 

Please label all lunch boxes, backpacks, 

jackets/coats and sweaters with your 

childõs first and last name. 

http://www.cfisd.net/


  CHANGES IN TRANSPORTATION 
End of Day Transportation Procedures 

As always, our top priority is the safety and security of our students and staff. Please help us keep your children 

safe by adhering to our end of day procedures. These procedures are designed to safely and efficiently get your 

children home each day. One primary means of transportation should be chosen for the year. Changes of 

transportation should be kept to a minimum and must be in writing. Requirements are established to help 

guarantee the safety of every student. A change in transportation must be arranged prior to 2:30 pm to allow 

adequate time for our staff to communicate the change to the appropriate persons. When there is a change from 

the usual means of transportation, parents must notify the school in writing. All communication should be 

directed to the homeroom teacher. Written permission for a change in transportation may be faxed, if necessary. 

Our fax number is 281-517-2089. Phone calls to change transportation are not permitted. 

 

 

Car Rider and Walkers  

We would like to remind our families that do not ride the bus about our walking 

guidelines. We ask that parents not park in front of the homes around the school 

and walk their students in. If you drive to the school area, please move through 

our car rider line. We have received complaints from the community regarding 

ŎŀǊǎ ǇŀǊƪŜŘ ƛƴ ŦǊƻƴǘ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ ƴŜƛƎƘōƻǊΩǎ ƘƻƳŜǎΦ ²Ŝ ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ŜƴǎǳǊŜ ǿŜ Ƴŀƛƴǘŀƛƴ ǘƘŜ 

support of our community and keep our students safe.  

 

Congratulations to the Superintendent Holiday Card Contest winners from Adam! Their 

artwork was chosen from Adam and went on to compete against other artists in the district! 

hƭƛǾƛŀ bƎǳȅŜƴ ά¢ƘŜ /ŀƴŘȅ CƻǊŜǎǘέ 

Liliana SancƘŜȊ ά{ƴƻǿŦƭŀƪŜ ƻƴ ŀ tƛƎέ 

Sofia Galvaƴ άtǳǇǇȅ tǊŜǎŜƴǘέ 

 

 



{ƻŦƛŀ DŀƭǾŀƴΩǎ ŀǊǘ ǿƻƴ оrd place against all other 4th graders in the district! 

https://www.cfisd.net/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=41&ModuleInstanceID=16769&ViewID=6446EE88-

D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=31561&PageID=69 
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